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Tennessee Making E-Verify Mandatory for Most Employers

News

5.18.16 

In the article, “Tennessee Making E-Verify Mandatory for Most Employers,” featured in Small

Business Council Big Ideas, Partner David Jones discusses the recent amendment to the Tennessee

Lawful Employment Act (TLEA) that will drop the document retention option in favor of mandatory

E-Verify use for all Tennessee companies with 50 or more employees.

To read the full article, please visit Small Business Council Big Ideas.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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